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DESTINATION WEDDINGS ® HONEYMOONS COVID-19 Update: January 4, 2021

Dear Valued Travel Customers,

As we embark upon our 17 year in business, we remain passionate about serving the travel needs of our clients,
through the good times and the bad.

EXISTING CLIENTS

If your trip with a Canadian tour operator was cancelled due to COVID-19, your invoice has been converted to a Future
Travel Voucher and all previous payments made, will be your credit. This credit will allow you to re-book any future
travel. If booked with a USA supplier, you would have received a refund by them. If not, please contact us.

FUTURE CLIENTS

According to Mental Health America, “The act of planning a vacation and having something to look forward to can
boost your overall happiness.” With the vaccine currently being distributed and the approaching flattening of the curve,
many travellers are looking to plan their future travel retreats now. Not only can you secure your 2021 and 2022
holidays in advance with a low deposit, we have also put together some exclusive and unique trips only available with
our agency. This includes ‘bubble trips’ offering beach escapes to safe destinations and chartered flights with private
villas. We have also partnered up with local wedding planners and venues to provide exclusive and breathtaking outdoor
destination weddings this year in Canada. What about escaping the city for a fully booked RV holiday or to check out the
Northern Lights in your province? Cabin fever is real but our team of certified travel experts are on-call ready to share
their wealth of knowledge in helping you plan your upcoming and safe retreat whether locally or abroad.

WHY BOOK YOUR HOLIDAY AHEAD

1. Best Pricing: It all comes down to supply and demand. The less people booking, the lower the price. Once things
begin to level out, it is predicted that travel prices will rise.

2. It’s Relatively Safe: Did you know that you are more likely to be struck by lightening than to catch Covid-19 on
an airplane? IATA reported that the chances of catching Covid-19 on an airplane is one in every 27 million.
Countries, airlines, airports, airport transfers and resorts are following the WHO recommended guidelines
including physical distancing, the use of face-masks, hospital-grade sanitization of all rooms and public areas,
staff required infrared temperature checks, intensive COVID-19 staff training, visitor health questionnaires and
more. Please visit www.romanticplanetvacations.com/futuretravel.

3. You’re Protected: Complimentary COVID-19 travel insurance is included on most trips.

4. Book with Confidence: All of our preferred travel suppliers include ‘book with confidence’ guarantees with low
deposit and risk. As a certified TICO travel agency, we are also mandated by law to hold all client payments in a
trust account until you book or travel. Your money will 100% always be protected.

5. It’s Healthy: To get through challenging times, it helps to have something to look forward to. Knowing that you
have a future trip or wedding date planned will greatly enhance your outlook and mental state

Our team of travel experts are home-based and can be connected via email, telephone, Whatsapp, Facebook, Google
and Zoom Video. Please contact your designated travel advisor if you have any questions or visit
www.romanticplanetvacations.com/consultation to schedule a complimentary one-on-one travel planning session.

We truly look forward to fulfilling your travel dreams, as always.

Sincerely;

Laurie Keith, President
Romantic Planet Vacations: 485A Grays Road Hamilton, ON L8E 275 Tel: 1-866-247-8123 TICO # 50022034



